
Grizzly Bizz 

May 11, 2018 

Dear Grizzly Families, 

Thank you so much for everyone that came out to participate and support our 

first ever Multi-Cultural Event! It was a huge success! We look forward to 

continuing, and expanding next year.  

Happy Mother’s Day to all our Portola Springs moms! Have a great weekend.  

Sincerely, 

Megan Bricker, Principal 

Portola Springs Elementary 

Follow us on: 

 Instagram @ GrizzliesofPS 

 Facebook.com/portolaspringselementary 

Click on Google Translate if you’d like to translate this email.  

 

Upcoming Dates 

 Thursday, May 17th 5:30pm- 4th, 5th, 6th Music Concert (see below for 

details) 

 Friday, May 18th 8:15-9:00am- PTA Meeting in Grizzly Commons  

 Monday, May 21st-Friday, May 25th- Staff Appreciation Week 

 Thursday, May 24th- Spirit Day, Wear Jeans for Our Troops  

 Friday, May 25th- Minimum Day  

 Thursday, May 31st 8:15-8:30am- Grizzly Nation (all families welcome) 

 Friday, June 1st 5:00-8:00pm- End of Year Celebration (all families 

welcome!) 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lCYCIXJecWD3MMWxudqCKQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcFY4HP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly90cmFuc2xhdGUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABh1o0WvsoMBs~
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bHjbvtTsZJZAaswXM-q9lLSiB5oqb5Ka/view


School Information 

Staff Appreciation Week 

We thank the PTA and all our families for their organization of Staff Appreciation 

Week. Please see below for all the details: 

 Monday, May 21st- Door decorating 

 Tuesday, May 22nd- Bring a thank you note to your teacher and/or a staff 

member 

 Wednesday, May 23rd- Send in items organized by your child's room 

parent 

 Thursday, May 24th- Bring office or classroom supplies 

 Friday, May 25th- Classroom gifts delivered from room parents   

Note: all donations are optional.  

 

Upper Grade Music Concert 

Join us on Thursday night for our upper grade Music Concert! The Instrumental 

Music Concert will be at Portola High School. Click here for details. The Vocal 

Music Concert will be here at Portola Springs Elementary. Click here for details.  

 

After school waiting area 

Just a reminder, for safety reasons, we ask that student do not play with 

handballs or soccer balls out front after dismissal. There are still students learning 

in the building after primary dismissal. Additionally, the area is too crowded for 

these games. Thank you for your support!   

 

May Irvine Parent Education Classes 

This month, IUSD will be hosting classes on visual and performing arts, TK and 

Kinder informational meeting, and preparing for literacy in Kindergarten. Click 

here for details on times, dates, and how to register.  

 

Portola High School Cheer Camp 

If your child interested in cheerleading? If so, consider Portola High School’s 

Bulldog Cheer Camp this summer. Click here for more details.  

PTA Information 

 

Our Final 2017-2018 PTA Meeting 

We hope you will join us for our last PTA meeting, Friday, May 18th at 8:15am. We 

will be voting on our new PTA Board and filing our budget and audits for the 

year. There will be free donuts, muffins, and coffee! 

 

End of Year Celebration 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gJimVwik5z-zQOXRxKcOJ-XpDQ7fwqlY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gJimVwik5z-zQOXRxKcOJ-XpDQ7fwqlY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B04x10x4RYMwYjRkWVVTc0NqU28/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B04x10x4RYMwYkZuM3p0blpxaVk/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wOGmvLQtC1su0_sodwW2E7Gif7LmSkX7drAhx5QaoV4/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wOGmvLQtC1su0_sodwW2E7Gif7LmSkX7drAhx5QaoV4/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uQHmiq9-h4LNUpxK5LJmwp5w3gDtqJ9O/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rHQPIGqT9B4e_VC-KtqSCzZgew7dxCSq/view


Join us for raffles, Street Beat performances, food trucks, and bounce house fun! 

We hope all families can come to this free event to celebrate a great school 

year! Click here for all the details.  

 

Amazon Prime and Ralphs Shop and Earn  

If you shop on Amazon, we encourage you to use the Amazon link below. 

Automatically, 0.5% gets donated directly back to our school. It’s that easy!  

https://www.amazon.com/?tag=posppt-20  

 

Register your Ralphs Club card with our school. Through their Community 

Contributions program, they donate a portion of your purchases back to our 

school. You can register your card here.  

 

IPSF Information  

For the April Edition of IPSF Impact Newsletter, click here.  
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bHjbvtTsZJZAaswXM-q9lLSiB5oqb5Ka/view
https://www.amazon.com/?tag=posppt-20
https://www.ralphs.com/topic/community-contribution-2
http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?m=1111158511192&ca=ad1d60f9-052b-4bee-a409-9eaa0dec14d4

